
Statewide Programs Officer; Lee 
Munns, Flood Control Programs 
Coordinator, and Field 
Representative, Ben Wilde.
On June 8, Senator Charles 
Perry and District DirectorPam 
Dutton toured the flood control 
sites. Attending with the Senator 
and director were Gerald 
Sandusky, Mark Duncan, and 

Dear Editor,
I would like to start out by 

saying that Robert Lee Care 
Center is a wonderful nursing 
home. You can walk into any 
number of  facilities and you will 
know what a “diamond in the 
rough”, as one family member 
has put it, we truly have. 

I started out in the kitchen as a 
helper and worked my way 
through laundry, housekeeping, 
CNA and finally got to nursing. 
For the past 6 years I have had 
the MDS Coordinator position. 
It has been a journey that I have 
enjoyed and am sad to see it 
come to an end on June 23, 
2016.  I feel very appreciative to 
have worked at such a wonderful 
place and that I was given the 
opportunity to grow as a nurse. 
It is not easy to work in long 
term care, it takes special people 
to do this job and my co-workers 
are the best, I will miss them all 
and I will miss my residents. 

For the record I am resigning 
because traveling daily to and 
from San Angelo for the past 
year is starting to take a toll on 
myself  and my children. My 
children will be starting school 
in San Angelo this school year 
and I want to be closer to them 
and to home. I have taken a 
position at SACMC and am 
excited to start my new journey.

Thank You,
Erika J. Galvan

(Continued from page 3)
people, and property they 
protect. Both Perry and Darby 
have been instrumental in 
continuing the programs and 
grants that keep federal funding 
flowing to the flood control sites.
On June 1, Drew Darby Staffer, 
Jason Modglin and District 
Director, Cheryl DeCordova 
made the trip to visit Bronte and 
the dams. Attending with the 
representatives were Gerald 

Sandusky, Ronnie Robbins, and 
Dennie Braswell of  Kickapoo 
WCID ; SWCD board 
chairman, Mike Arrott and 
Secretary/Treasurer Craig 
Demere; SWCD Technicians, 
Donna Waldrop and Erin 
Oleksiuk; NRCS 
Conservationist, Mark Sides; 
Judge Roy Blair; John Foster, 
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Dennie Braswell; SWCD 
Secretary/Treasurer, Craig 
Demere and member, Tom 
Wilkes; SWCD Technician, 
Donna Waldrop; County 
Commissioner, Paul Williams; 

Steve Bednarz, Statewide 
Programs Engineer; Rex Isom, 
Executive Director of  the State 
Soil and Water Conservation 
Board; Lee Munns, Flood 
Control Programs Coordinator, 

 Each year, the United States Army 
Reserve designates a male and female National Scholar Athlete at participating high schools across the 
nation who have excelled in any organized sport during the school year AND has demonstrated a strong
academic performance.  This award was recently presented to Bronte High School graduating seniors 
Ean Ward and Jerica Davis.

 For the past 21 years, 
Wendy’s Restaurants have teamed up with the Heisman Memorial 
Trophy Committee to create the Wendy’s High School Heisman 
Award. This award honors high school students who excel in 
academics, athletics, and student leadership. This year, the Wendy’s 
High School Heisman Awards were presented to Bronte High 
School graduating seniors Ean Ward and Jerica Davis.


